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On May 26, 2025, at approximately 9:45 p.m., I was walking to my car in the parking lot behind Valley Plaza Mall when I noticed a man breaking into the vehicle parked next to mine.  The suspect smashed the passenger side window and reached inside, grabbing a blue backpack from the front seat.
The suspect appeared to be a male, about 5 feet 10 inches tall, wearing a black hoodie, blue jeans, and a red baseball cap.  He had a tattoo on the left side of his neck.  
After taking the backpack, he ran toward the alley behind the mall and disappeared.
My own vehicle was not damaged during the incident.
I provided my driver’s license and am willing to help with the investigation and provide any additional information as needed.
